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Contact SFA’s Office of Student Financial Assistance to schedule your high school 
FAFSA night. Our counselors travel to you and share general information about the 
FAFSA application and how to apply.

Contact our office to schedule your event at finaid@sfasu.edu or (936) 468-2768.

Stephen F. Austin State University will host three counselor workshops in December 
in the Southeast region. SFA representatives from admissions, financial aid and 
other areas will present important information for you to take back to your school 
and help students. As you may know, starting in 2021 all high school seniors must 
complete a FAFSA application. This workshop with help you prepare and become more 
knowledgeable in prepping your students for their college experience.

•	 Scholarship applications are available and will close Feb. 1, 2020, for the 2020-21 
school year.

•	 2020-21 Free Application for Federal Student Aid opens Oct. 1, 2019.

•	 Showcase Saturday will be held Nov. 9, 2019.

CONTACT YOUR COUNSELOR
(by first letter of student’s last name)
(936) 468-2403 « finaid@sfasu.edu 

Necole Beason, A-D 
ibeason@sfasu.edu

LaShanda Parkhurst, E-K 
lbparkhurst@sfasu.edu

Sara Williams, L-Q 
wilkersosa@sfasu.edu

Donna Lee, R-Z 
leedm@sfasu.edu
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SCHEDULE A FAFSA NIGHT

LIFE AT SFA: MOVE-IN DAY

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL COUNSELORS

THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT 2020-21 FINANCIAL AID

SEPTEMBER 2019

Prospective students and parents are invited 
to campus Nov. 9 for Showcase Saturday, an 
introduction to SFA. Registration begins at 
11 a.m. at the Baker Pattillo Student Center 
on campus. 

The program showcases representatives 
from multiple SFA departments presenting 
information relevant to life as a Lumberjack, 
such as financial aid, residence life, 
academics and the Student Activities 
Association. Parents are encouraged to 
attend with their student. 

Call (936) 468-2504 for details.


